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16 maggio 2011 

To the Rectors and Deans of European Universities of Agriculture and the Life Sciences 

Dear colleagues, 

We have pleasure in informing you of the 7th Conference of GCHERA to be held from June 
27 to 29 in Paris-Beauvais, France (www.gchera.com): 

Universities of agriculture and the Life Sciences: Entrepreneurs for Sustainable Rural 
Development. 
Please find attached more information in the Conference Newsletter. 

We look forward to welcome you in June. 

Best regards 

Marie DUBRUQUE 
Executive Secretary 
 
GCHERA  Secretariat      
Institut Polytechnique LaSalle Beauvais 
19 rue Pierre Waguet - BP 30313 - F-60026 Beauvais Cedex  
Tél. : +33 (0)3 44 06 93 24 - Fax: +33 (0)3 44 06 25 05 
gchera2011@lasalle-beauvais.fr   
www.gchera.com   
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